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Avicenna

Story of Islamic Philosophy, The
Thanks to advances in international communication and travel, it has never been easier to connect with
the rest of the world. As philosophers debate the consequences of globalization, cosmopolitanism
promises to create a stronger global community. Cosmopolitanism in the Age of Globalization examines
this philosophy from numerous perspectives to offer a comprehensive evaluation of its theory and
practice. Bringing together the works of political scientists, philosophers, historians, and economists,
the work applies an interdisciplinary approach to the study of cosmopolitanism that illuminates its long
and varied history. This diverse framework provides a thoughtful analysis of the claims of
cosmopolitanism and introduces many overlooked theorists and ideas. This volume is a timely addition to
sociopolitical theory, exploring the philosophical consequences of cosmopolitanism in today's global
interactions.
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In Reading Darwin in Arabic, Marwa Elshakry questions current ideas about Islam, science, and secularism
by exploring the ways in which Darwin was read in Arabic from the late 1860s to the mid-twentieth
century. Borrowing from translation and reading studies and weaving together the history of science with
intellectual history, she explores Darwin’s global appeal from the perspective of several generations of
Arabic readers and shows how Darwin’s writings helped alter the social and epistemological landscape of
the Arab learned classes. Providing a close textual, political, and institutional analysis of the
tremendous interest in Darwin’s ideas and other works on evolution, Elshakry shows how, in an age of
massive regional and international political upheaval, these readings were suffused with the anxieties
of empire and civilizational decline. The politics of evolution infiltrated Arabic discussions of
pedagogy, progress, and the very sense of history. They also led to a literary and conceptual
transformation of notions of science and religion themselves. Darwin thus became a vehicle for
discussing scriptural exegesis, the conditions of belief, and cosmological views more broadly. The book
also acquaints readers with Muslim and Christian intellectuals, bureaucrats, and theologians, and
concludes by exploring Darwin’s waning influence on public and intellectual life in the Arab world after
World War I. Reading Darwin in Arabic is an engaging and powerfully argued reconceptualization of the
intellectual and political history of the Middle East.

Gravel Heart
This volume introduces the major classical Arabic philosophers through substantial selections from the
key works (many of which appear in translation for the first time here) in each of the fields -including logic, philosophy of science, natural philosophy, metaphysics, ethics, and politics -- to
which they made significant contributions. An extensive Introduction situating the works within their
historical, cultural, and philosophical contexts offers support to students approaching the subject for
the first time, as well as to instructors with little or no formal training in Arabic thought. A
glossary, select bibliography, and index are also included.

The Texture of the Divine
This Is A New Release Of The Original 1910 Edition.

The World of Ibn ?ufayl
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In an axial volume from his celebrated compendium, the "Ihya ulum al din," al-Ghazali shares his
startling and original exploration of the meaning of trust in Divine Providence and recommends specific
spiritual skills to help the seeker develop a state whereby he or she may rightly respond to events as
they happen. This judicious use of stories is intended to imitate the Sufi practice of the
master/disciple relationship, where the novice is helped to discern correct action.

Reading Darwin in Arabic, 1860-1950
First Published in 1999. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.

Ibn Tufayl's Hayy Ibn Yaqzan
Traces the history of Muslims in the US and their waves of immigration and conversion across five
centuries.

The Awakening of the Soul
Moving from revolutionary Zanzibar in the 1960s to restless London in the 1990s, Gravel Heart is a
powerful story of exile, migration and betrayal, from the Booker Prize-shortlisted author of Paradise
Salim has always believed that his father does not want him. Living with his parents and his adored
Uncle Amir in a house full of secrets, he is a bookish child, a dreamer haunted by night terrors. It is
the 1970s and Zanzibar is changing. Tourists arrive, the island's white sands obscuring the memory of
recent conflict: longed-for independence from British colonialism swiftly followed by bloody revolution.
When his father moves out, retreating into dishevelled introspection, Salim is confused and ashamed. His
mother explains neither this nor her absences with a strange man; silence is layered on silence. When
glamorous Uncle Amir, now a senior diplomat, offers Salim an escape, the lonely teenager travels to
London for college. But nothing has prepared him for the biting cold and seething crowds of this hostile
city. Struggling to find a foothold, and to understand the darkness at the heart of his family, Salim
must face devastating truths about himself and those closest to him – and about love, sex and power.
Evoking the immigrant experience with unsentimental precision and profound insight, Gravel Heart is a
powerfully affecting story of isolation, identity, belonging and betrayal, and is Abulrazak Gurnah's
most dazzling achievement.
Page 3/16

Ebook PDF Format Ibn Tufayls Hayy Ibn Yaqzan A Philosophical Tale
Ibn Tufayl's Hayy Ibn Yaqzan
the philosophers in the West, none, perhaps, is better known by name and less familiar in actual content
of his ideas than the medieval Muslim philosopher, physician, minister and naturalist Abu Ali Ibn Sina,
known since the days of the scholastics as Avicenna. In this book the author, himself a philosopher, and
long known for his studies of Arabic thought, presents a factual account of Avicenna's philosophy.
Setting the thinker in the context of his often turbulent times and tracing the roots and influences of
Avicenna's ideas, this book offers a factual philosophical portrait. It details Avicenna's account of
being as a synthesis between the seemingly irreconcilable extremes of Aristotelian eternalism and the
creationism of monotheistic scripture. It examines Avicenna's distinctive theory of knowledge, his ideas
about immortality and individuality, including the famous "floating man argument", his contributions to
logic, and his probing thoughts on rhetoric and poetics.

The Journey of Ibn Fattouma
Publisher Description

After Ethnos
The Vital Roots of European Enlightenment is a collection of essays dealing with the influence of Ibn
Tufayl, a 12th-century Arab philosopher from Spain, on major European thinkers. Had Edward Said known
about the impact of Hayy Ibn Yaqzan on Europe throughout the 17th and 18th centuries, he might have
reached different conclusions in his book Orientalism.

The Vital Roots of European Enlightenment
The Arabic philosophical fable Hayy Ibn Yaqzan is a classic of medieval Islamic philosophy. Ibn Tufayl
(d. 1185), the Andalusian philosopher, tells of a child raised by a doe on an equatorial island who
grows up to discover the truth about the world and his own place in it, unaided—but also unimpeded—by
society, language, or tradition. Hayy’s discoveries about God, nature, and man challenge the values of
the culture in which the tale was written as well as those of every contemporary society. Goodman’s
commentary places Hayy Ibn Yaqzan in its historical and philosophical context. The volume features a new
preface and index, and an updated bibliography. “One of the most remarkable books of the Middle
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Ages.”—Times Literary Supplement “An enchanting and puzzling story. . . . The book transcends all
historical and cultural environments to settle upon the questions of human life that perpetually
intrigue men.”—Middle East Journal “Goodman has done a service to the modern English reader by providing
a readable translation of a philosophically significant allegory.”—Philosophy East and West “Add[s]
bright new pieces to an Islamic mosaic whose general shape is already known.”—American Historical Review

Cross-Cultural Scientific Exchanges in the Eastern Mediterranean, 1560â€“1660
From references to animals in the Qu'ran to modern-day websites on Islamic vegetarianism, Richard C.
Foltz presents the first comprehensive study of the role of animals in the Islamic tradition. Drawing on
a wide range of sources, including classic mysticism, Foltz traces the development of Islamic attitudes
towards animals over the centuries and confronts the key ethical questions facing Muslims today. Modern
advances in science and technology and the increasing prevalence of techniques such as bioengineering
and factory farming have forced many religions to reassess their traditional notions of animal rights
and, as Foltz demonstrates, Muslims are increasingly asking their tradition to respond to such issues.
Scholarly yet accessible, this is an original and informative contribution to Islamic studies, and will
be essential reading for anyone, Muslim or non-Muslim, with an interest in the significance of religion
and culture for the contemporary animal rights debate.

Medieval Islamic Philosophical Writings
For most of the twentieth century, anthropologists understood themselves as ethnographers. The art of
anthropology was the fieldwork-based description of faraway others—of how social structures secretly
organized the living-together of a given society, of how a people had endowed the world surrounding them
with cultural meaning. While the poetics and politics of anthropology have changed dramatically over the
course of a century, the basic equation of anthropology with ethnography—as well as the definition of
the human as a social and cultural being—has remained so evident that the possibility of questioning it
occurred to hardly anyone. In After Ethnos Tobias Rees endeavors to decouple anthropology from
ethnography—and the human from society and culture—and explores the manifold possibilities of practicing
a question-based rather than an answer-based anthropology that emanates from this decoupling. What
emerges from Rees's provocations is a new understanding of anthropology as a philosophically and
poetically inclined, fieldwork-based investigation of what it could mean to be human when the
established concepts of the human on which anthropology has been built increasingly fail us.
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Cosmopolitanism in the Age of Globalization

Faith in Divine Unity and Trust in Divine Providence
Offers a new interpretation of medieval Islamic philosophy, one informed by Platonic mysticism.

The Essence of Islamic Philosophy

The Europeanization of the World
The Arabic philosophical fable Hayy Ibn Yaqzan is a classic of medieval Islamic philosophy. Ibn Tufayl
(d. 1185), the Andalusian philosopher, tells of a child raised by a doe on an equatorial island who
grows up to discover the truth about the world and his own place in it, unaided -- but also unimpeded -by society, language, or tradition. HayyU+2019s discoveries about God, nature, and man challenge the
values of the culture in which the tale was written as well as those of every contemporary society.
GoodmanU+2019s commentary places Hayy Ibn Yaqzan in its historical and philosophical context

Hayy Bin Yaqdhan
This book looks to the rich and varied Islamic tradition for insights into what it means to be human
and, by implication, what this can tell us about the future human. The transhumanist movement, in its
more radical expression, sees Homo sapiens as the cousin, perhaps the poorer cousin, of a new Humanity
2.0: ‘Man’ is replaced by ‘Superman’. The contribution that Islam can make to this movement concerns the
central question of what this ‘Superman’ – or ‘Supermuslim’ – would actually entail. To look at what
Islam can contribute we need not restrict ourselves to the Qur’an and the legal tradition, but also
reach out to its philosophical and literary corpus. Roy Jackson focuses on such contributions from
Muslim philosophy, science, and literature to see how Islam can confront and respond to the challenges
raised by the growing movement of transhumanism.

Polished Mirror
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This volume presents four of Alfarabi's most important texts, making his political thought available to
classicists, medievalists, and scholars of religion and Byzantine and Middle Eastern

Muslim and Supermuslim
In this provocative and dreamy parable, a young man disillusioned by the corruption of his homeland sets
out on a quest to find Gebel, the land of perfection, from which no one has ever returned. On his way,
Ibn Fattouma passes through a series of very different lands--realms where the moon is worshipped, where
marriage does not exist, where kings are treated like gods, and where freedom, toleration, and justice
are alternately held as the highest goods. All of these places, however, are inevitably marred by the
specter of war, and Ibn Fattouma finds himself continually driven onward, ever seeking. Like the
protagonists of A Pilgrim's Progress and Gulliver's Travels, Naguib Mahfouz's hero travels not through
any recognizable historical landscape, but through timeless aspects of human possibility.

Reading ?ayy Ibn-YaqÃ¡Âºâ€œan
In this work a distinguished scholar of Islamic religion examines the mysticism and psychological
thought of the great eleventh-century Persian philosopher and physician Avicenna (Ibn Sina), author of
over a hundred works on theology, logic, medicine, and mathematics. Henry Corbin's discovery in an
Istanbul library of the manuscript of a Persian translation of and commentary on Avicenna's Hayy ibn
Yaqzan, written in Arabic, led him to an analysis of three of Avicenna's mystical "recitals." These form
an initiatory cycle leading the adept along the path of spiritual progress. In Part I Corbin summarizes
the great themes that show the philosophical situation of Avicennan man in the cosmos and presents
translations of these three great Avicennan recitals. Part II is a complete translation, with notes, of
the Persian commentary. Originally published in 1960. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest printon-demand technology to again make available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished
backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these important
books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton
Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of
books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.

Inspired Knowledge in Islamic Thought
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A critique of the modern receptions of Islamic Peripatetic philosophy and a validation of the importance
of Islamic philosophy for modern philosophy

The Awakening of the Soul

The Political Writings

Reason Unbound
Islamic philosophy and Sufism evolved as distinct yet interweaving strands of Islamic thought and
practice. Despite differences, they have shared a concern with the perfection of the soul through the
development of character. In The Polished Mirror, Cyrus Ali Zargar studies the ways in which, through
teaching and storytelling, pre-modern Muslims lived, negotiated, and cultivated virtues. Examining the
writings of philosophers, ascetics, poets, and saints, he locates virtue ethics within a dynamic moral
tradition. Innovative, engaging, and approachable, this work – the first in the English language to
explore Islamic ethics in the fascinating context of narrative – will be a valuable resource for both
students and scholars.

Ibn Tufayl
The latest in the acclaimed Makers of the Muslim World series (Series Editor: Patricia Crone). Makers of
the Muslim World is the first series devoted to the men and women throughout history who have made a
significant contribution to the political, intellectual and religious landscape of the Muslim world.
Each title combines first-rate scholarship with a strong emphasis on readability, and will serve as a
perfect introduction for academic and lay readers alike. Ibn Tufayl (1105-1185) was an Andalusian
courtier, philosopher, Sufi master and royal physician to the Almohad Caliphs. He inspired the twelfthcentury Andalusian revolt against Ptolemaic astronomy and through his sponsorship he was also
responsible for the career of the most renowned Aristotelian of medieval times, Abu al-Walid Ibn Rushd
(the Latin Averroes). In Ibn Tufayl, we see an exemplar of the kind of versatile and pious scholar early
Almohad culture wanted to cultivate. Ibn Tufayl’s own intellectual outlook is preserved for us in Hayy
Ibn Yaqzan, a philosophical romance that is one of the most beloved and best read pieces in all Arabic
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literature. A popular and often-copied work in early modern Europe, Hayy has for many come to represent
what is distinctive of high classical Arabic philosophy. Ibn Tufayl sets one of the most famous Arabic
philosophical works of all time in its historical and philosophical context: it paints a vivid portrait
of the world as Ibn Tufayl saw it and as he wished for it to be seen.

One Thousand and One Inventions
Avner Ben-Zaken reconsiders the fundamental question of how early modern scientific thought traveled
between Western and Eastern cultures in the age of the so-called Scientific Revolution. Through five
meticulously researched case studiesÃ¢â‚¬â€?in which he explores how a single obscure object or text
moved in the Eastern worldÃ¢â‚¬â€?Ben-Zaken reveals the intricate ways that scientific knowledge moved
across cultures. His diligent exploration traces the eastward flow of post-Copernican cosmologies and
scientific discoveries, showing how these ideas were disseminated, modified, and applied to local
cultures. Never before has a student of scientific traffic in the Mediterranean taken such pains to see
precisely which instruments, books, and ideas first appeared where, in whose hands, by what means, and
with what implications. In doing so, Ben-Zaken challenges accepted views of Western primacy in this
fruitful exchange. He shows not only how Islamic cultures benefited from European scientific knowledge
but also how Eastern understanding of classical Greek texts informed developments in the West. BenZakenâ€™s mastery of different cultures and languages uniquely positions him to tell this intriguing
story. His findings reshape our understanding of scientific discourse in this critical period and
contribute to the growing field of cross-cultural Christian-Muslim studies.

Ibn Tufayl's Hayy Ibn Yaqz?n
Winner of the 2015 Hiett Prize in the Humanities. Sometimes it seems like you need a PhD just to open a
book of philosophy. We leave philosophical matters to the philosophers in the same way that we leave
science to scientists. Scott Samuelson thinks this is tragic, for our lives as well as for philosophy.
In The Deepest Human Life he takes philosophy back from the specialists and restores it to its proper
place at the center of our humanity, rediscovering it as our most profound effort toward understanding,
as a way of life that anyone can live. Exploring the works of some of history’s most important thinkers
in the context of the everyday struggles of his students, he guides us through the most vexing
quandaries of our existence—and shows just how enriching the examined life can be. Samuelson begins at
the beginning: with Socrates, working his most famous assertion—that wisdom is knowing that one knows
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nothing—into a method, a way of approaching our greatest mysteries. From there he springboards into a
rich history of philosophy and the ways its journey is encoded in our own quests for meaning. He
ruminates on Epicurus against the sonic backdrop of crickets and restaurant goers in Iowa City. He
follows the Stoics into the cell where James Stockdale spent seven years as a prisoner of war. He spins
with al-Ghazali first in doubt, then in the ecstasy of the divine. And he gets the philosophy education
of his life when one of his students, who authorized a risky surgery for her son that inadvertently led
to his death, asks with tears in her eyes if Kant was right, if it really is the motive that matters and
not the consequences. Through heartbreaking stories, humanizing biographies, accessible theory, and
evocative interludes like “On Wine and Bicycles” or “On Zombies and Superheroes ,” he invests philosophy
with the personal and vice versa. The result is a book that is at once a primer and a reassurance—that
the most important questions endure, coming to life in each of us.

The History of Hayy Ibn Yaqzan
Peace is a universal ideal, but its political life is a great paradox: "peace" is the opposite of war,
but it also enables war. If peace is the elimination of war, then what does it mean to wage war for the
sake of peace? What does peace mean when some say that they are committed to it but that their enemies
do not value it? Why is it that associating peace with other ideals, like justice, friendship, security,
and law, does little to distance peace from war? Although political theory has dealt extensively with
most major concepts that today define "the political" it has paid relatively scant critical attention to
peace, the very concept that is often said to be the major aim and ideal of humanity. In War for Peace,
Murad Idris looks at the ways that peace has been treated across the writings of ten thinkers from
ancient and modern political thought, from Plato to Immanuel Kant and Sayyid Qutb, to produce an
original and striking account of what peace means and how it works. Idris argues that peace is
parasitical in that the addition of other ideals into peace, such as law, security, and friendship,
reduces it to consensus and actually facilitates war; it is provincial in that its universalized content
reflects particularistic desires and fears, constructions of difference, and hierarchies within
humanity; and it is polemical, in that its idealization is not only the product of antagonisms, but also
enables hostility. War for Peace uncovers the basis of peace's moralities and the political functions of
its idealizations, historically and into the present. This bold and ambitious book confronts readers
with the impurity of peace as an ideal, and the pressing need to think beyond universal peace.

War for Peace
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The Europeanization of the World puts forward a defense of Western civilization and the unique gifts it
has bequeathed to the world-in particular, human rights and constitutional democracy-at a time when many
around the globe equate the West with hubris and thinly veiled imperialism. John Headley argues that the
Renaissance and the Reformation provided the effective currents for the development of two distinctive
political ideas. The first is the idea of a common humanity, derived from antiquity, developed through
natural law, and worked out in the new emerging global context to provide the basis for today's concept
of universal human rights. The second is the idea of political dissent, first posited in the course of
the Protestant Reformation and later maturing in the politics of the British monarchy. Headley traces
the development and implications of this first idea from antiquity to the present. He examines the
English revolution of 1688 and party government in Britain and America into the early nineteenth
century. And he challenges the now--common stance in historical studies of moral posturing against the
West. Headley contends that these unique ideas are Western civilization's most precious export, however
presently distorted. Certainly European culture has its dark side--Auschwitz is but one example. Yet as
Headley shows, no other civilization in history has bequeathed so sustained a tradition of
universalizing aspirations as the West. The Europeanization of the World makes an argument that is
controversial but long overdue. Written by one of our preeminent scholars of the Renaissance and
Reformation, this elegantly reasoned book is certain to spark a much-needed reappraisal of the Western
tradition.

Avicenna and the Visionary Recital
The Arabic philosophical fable Hayy Ibn Yaqzan is a classic of medieval Islamic philosophy. Ibn Tufayl
(d. 1185), the Andalusian philosopher, tells of a child raised by a doe on an equatorial island who
grows up to discover the truth about the world and his own place in it, unaided -- but also unimpeded -by society, language, or tradition. HayyU+2019s discoveries about God, nature, and man challenge the
values of the culture in which the tale was written as well as those of every contemporary society.
GoodmanU+2019s commentary places Hayy Ibn Yaqzan in its historical and philosophical context

A History of Islam in America

Two Andalusian Philosophers
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The Texture of the Divine explores the central role of the imagination in the shared symbolic worlds of
medieval Islam and Judaism. Aaron W. Hughes looks closely at three interrelated texts known as the Hayy
ibn Yaqzan cycle (dating roughly from 1000--1200 CE) to reveal the interconnections not only between
Muslims and Jews, but also between philosophy, mysticism, and literature. Each of the texts is an
initiatory tale, recounting a journey through the ascending layers of the universe. These narratives
culminate in the imaginative apprehension of God, in which the traveler gazes into the divine presence.
The tales are beautiful and poetic literary works as well as probing philosophical treatises on how the
individual can know the unknowable. In this groundbreaking work, Hughes reveals the literary,
initiatory, ritualistic, and mystical dimensions of medieval Neoplatonism. The Texture of the Divine
also includes the first complete English translation of Abraham Ibn Ezra's Hay ben Meqitz.

Alfarabi and the Foundation of Islamic Political Philosophy
Hayy bin Yaqdhan is the story of a man who reaches the age of fifty before coming into contact with
another human being. However, despite his isolation, his intuition and innate intelligence enable him to
learn first about himself, then about the animal kingdom, then the material world, then the movements
and nature of the cosmos, then the existence of God. Finally, he discovers truths about the nature of
God and the Ultimate Reality which mirror those revealed to mankind through the messengers and prophets.
******************************* Before Hayy makes his appearance the author speculates on how he came
into the world. Two possibilities are considered. One is that he was formed on an equatorial island when
a bubble of viscous, fermenting mud became charged by the “Spirit,” which “flows unceasingly from Allah
- the Sublime, the Almighty - and may be compared to sunlight, which flows constantly onto the world.”
When the spirit attached itself to the mud, the resulting entity developed into a human baby, which
emerged onto the surface of the island when the outer shell of its mud womb dried and cracked. After a
time the baby became hungry and began to wail. Its cries were heard by a nearby gazelle who had lost her
young. The other possibility is that Hayy was the child of a secret marriage between the sister of the
arrogant ruler of a nearby island and a man called Yaqdhan. To hide the fact from her brother, the
sister placed her baby in a chest at dead of night and entrusted it to the waves. The sea carried the
chest over to the other island and deposited it in a sheltered thicket on the shore. After a time the
baby became hungry and began to wail. Its cries were heard by a nearby gazelle who had lost her young.
At this point the two versions of the baby’s origin merge and the story of Hayy bin Yaqdhan begins.
************************************ The gazelle adopted Hayy as her own and Hayy grew up to regard her
as his mother. Yet as the years went by, he gradually discovered that he was different from the animals
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on the island. At first he felt inferior when he saw they were stronger and faster than him, and that
they had natural weapons like horns, spurs and tusks, as well as natural coverings like fur, hair or
feathers, while he was naked, unarmed, physically weak and a poor runner. However, as he approached the
age of seven, he discovered that he was in fact superior to them, because he had hands. These enabled
him to make clothes for himself out of leaves, palm fronds, skin and feathers, and also to use sticks as
weapons. In time the other creatures came to fear him and he was held in awe by them.
******************************************** The gazelle became old and frail, and one day she died.
Hayy was deeply distressed by her death and resolved to cure her and bring her back to life. As he could
see nothing wrong with her external organs, he decided that the problem must be due to some damage or
obstruction in an organ inside her which was vital to the functioning of her whole body. He felt sure
this organ must be located in a central position in the body, so he used some makeshift tools and cut
through the gazelle’s breast. After cutting through her ribs and lungs he reached her heart and decided
this must be the organ he was looking for. When he cut the heart open he found that it contained two
chambers. One was filled with clotted blood and the other was empty. He decided that the empty chamber
held the secret of life. He had observed that every organ existed for a specific function, so if one
contained an empty space, it must have been occupied at one time and then vacated by whatever it was
that had lived in it. This led him to conclude that the physical body was relatively unimportant, and
that what really mattered was the force which possessed, occupied an

Ibn Tufayl's Hayy Ibn Yaqz?n
In this work, Muhsin Mahdi—widely regarded as the preeminent scholar of Islamic political
thought—distills more than four decades of research to offer an authoritative analysis of the work of
Alfarabi, the founder of Islamic political philosophy. Mahdi, who also brought to light writings of
Alfarabi that had long been presumed lost or were not even known, presents this great thinker as his
contemporaries would have seen him: as a philosopher who sought to lay the foundations for a new
understanding of revealed religion and its relation to the tradition of political philosophy. Beginning
with a survey of Islamic philosophy and a discussion of its historical background, Mahdi considers the
interrelated spheres of philosophy, political thought, theology, and jurisprudence of the time. He then
turns to Alfarabi's concept of "the virtuous city," and concludes with an in-depth analysis of the
trilogy, Philosophy of Plato and Aristotle. This philosophical engagement with the writings of and about
Alfarabi will be essential reading for anyone interested in medieval political philosophy.
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Animals in Islamic Tradition and Muslim Cultures
It has been customary to see the Muslim theologian Abu Hamid al-Ghazali (d. 1111) as a vehement critic
of philosophy, who rejected it in favour of Islamic mysticism (Sufism), a view which has come under
increased scrutiny in recent years. This book argues that al-Ghazali was, instead, one of the greatest
popularisers of philosophy in medieval Islam. The author supplies new evidence showing that al-Ghazali
was indebted to philosophy in his theory of mystical cognition and his eschatology, and that, moreover,
in these two areas he accepted even those philosophical teachings which he ostensibly criticized.
Through careful translation into English and detailed discussion of more than 80 key passages (with many
more surveyed throughout the book), the author shows how al-Ghazali’s understanding of "mystical
cognition" is patterned after the philosophyof Avicenna (d. 1037). Arguing that despite overt criticism,
al-Ghazali never rejected Avicennian philosophy and that his mysticism itself is grounded in Avicenna’s
teachings, the book offers a clear and systematic presentation of al-Ghazali’s "philosophical
mysticism." Challenging popular assumptions about one of the greatest Muslim theologians of all time,
this is an important reference for scholars and laymen interested in Islamic theology and in the
relations between philosophy and mysticism.

The Deepest Human Life
This collection of interdisciplinary essays on a unique work by a physician and political figure in 12thcentury Spain and North Africa casts important light on the social and intellectual history of the
period and breaks new ground in the critical assessment of medieval Arabic literary works.

Classical Arabic Philosophy: An Anthology of Sources
Commonly translated as "The Self-Taught Philosopher" or "The Improvement of Human Reason," Ibn-Tufayl's
story Hayy Ibn-Yaqzan inspired debates about autodidacticism in a range of historical fields from
classical Islamic philosophy through Renaissance humanism and the European Enlightenment. Avner BenZaken's account of how the text traveled demonstrates the intricate ways in which autodidacticism was
contested in and adapted to diverse cultural settings. In tracing the circulation of the Hayy IbnYaqzan, Ben-Zaken highlights its key place in four far-removed historical moments. He explains how
autodidacticism intertwined with struggles over mysticism in twelfth-century Marrakesh, controversies
about pedagogy in fourteenth-century Barcelona, quarrels concerning astrology in Renaissance Florence,
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and debates pertaining to experimentalism in seventeenth-century Oxford. In each site and period, BenZaken recaptures the cultural context that stirred scholars to relate to ayy Ibn-Yaqan and demonstrates
how the text moved among cultures, leaving in its wake translations, interpretations, and controversies
as various as the societies themselves. Pleas for autodidacticism, Ben-Zaken shows, not only echoed
within close philosophical discussions; they surfaced in struggles for control between individuals and
establishments. Presented as self-contained histories, these four moments together form a historical
collage of autodidacticism across cultures from the late Medieval era to early modern times. The first
book-length intellectual history of autodidacticism, this novel, thought-provoking work will interest a
wide range of historians, including scholars of the history of science, philosophy, literature, Europe,
and the Middle East.
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